
 
  June 8, 2005 
 
 
 

 
Ms. Zeda Williams 
33524 Tenth Street 
Union City, CA  94587 
 
 Application Number:  3908 
 Plant Number:  A0083 
 Plant Location:  1295 Whipple Road 
  Union City CA 94587 
 
 
Dear Ms. Williams: 
 
Thank you for your comments on the proposed renewal of the Major Facility 
Review permit for the U.S. Pipe & Foundry Company.  We are pleased to know 
that you have lived within a few blocks of the facility for over 14 years and feel 
that they have been good neighbors and considerate of their surroundings during 
that time.  This is to inform you that we are issuing the final renewal permit for 
the facility for the period specified by law.   
 
Enclosed is a copy of the final renewal permit.  If you have any questions 
regarding this permit, please call Dennis Jang, Senior Air Quality Engineer, at 
(415) 749-4707. 
 
 Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 __________________________  
 Jack P. Broadbent 
 Executive Officer / APCO 
 
 
JPB:dtj 
h:\pub_data\title v Permit Appls\1 ALL T5 Application Files here\A0083\Renew - 3908\1.0 Working 
docs\A0083-Issuance.doc 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ALAMEDA COUNTY 
Roberta Cooper 
Scott Haggerty 

Nate Miley 
Shelia Young 

 

CONTRA COSTA 
COUNTY 

Mark DeSaulnier 
Mark Ross 
(Secretary) 

Michael Shimansky 
Gayle B. Uilkema 

(Vice-Chairperson) 
 

MARIN COUNTY 
Harold C. Brown, Jr. 

 

NAPA COUNTY 
Brad Wagenknecht 

 

SAN FRANCISCO 
COUNTY 

Chris Daly 
Jake McGoldrick 
Gavin Newsom 

 

SAN MATEO COUNTY 
Jerry Hill  

Marland Townsend 
(Chairperson) 

 

SANTA CLARA COUNTY 
Erin Garner 

Liz Kniss 
Patrick Kwok 
Julia Miller 

 
SOLANO COUNTY 

John F. Silva 
 

SONOMA COUNTY 
Tim Smith 

Pamela Torliatt 

 
Jack P. Broadbent 

EXECUTIVE 
OFFICER/APCO 

 


